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Friends of the Domes Hosts Art in the Green Art Festival  
at Mitchell Park Domes 

 
Milwaukee, Wis., March 10, 2025 – The Friends of the Domes’ annual two-day art 
festival, Art in the Green, returns Saturday, April 26, 2025, and Sunday, April 27, 2025, 
from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.  
 
Art in the Green is an indoor art festival set within the Mitchell Park Horticultural 
Conservatory (The Domes). More than 25 local and regional artists will display their 
one-of-a-kind creations inside the greenhouse, offering a diverse selection of artwork for 
sale, including jewelry, ceramics, woodwork, paintings, and more. 
 
This vibrant event celebrates artistic expression while fostering community connections. 
Alongside the art exhibits, guests can enjoy live music and a variety of food and 
beverages from local vendors, creating a lively and welcoming atmosphere for all who 
attend. 

Admission includes access to the art festival, The Domes, and parking. Friends of the 
Domes members receive free entry, while general admission is $10 ($5 for children 
ages 3-12; free for kids 2 and under). All proceeds support Friends of the Domes in its 
mission to preserve and sustain the Mitchell Park Domes for future generations. 

   
●​ What: Art in the Green Art Festival  
●​ When: April 26-27, 2025, 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. CDT  
●​ Where: Mitchell Park Domes and Greenhouse: 524 South Layton 

Boulevard, Milwaukee 
●​ Who: All community members 
●​ Tickets: Available at the doors and through Eventbrite 
●​ Learn more: www.MilwaukeeDomes.org/AIG 

 

mailto:Christa.FOD@MilwaukeeDomes.org


 
 
About Friends of the Domes: The Friends mission is to promote and support the 
Mitchell Park Horticultural Conservatory (The Domes) and surrounding park by creating 
and enhancing the visitor experience of this globally significant urban destination. 
Friends of the Domes provides educational and membership programming, retail 
services, funds for facility enhancements, and volunteer recruitment and management 
in support of the Mitchell Park Horticultural Conservatory, and has done so since the 
1980s. Revenues to support this mission come from fundraising, membership dues, and 
retail sales. All Friends programming works to enhance the visitor experience, helping 
the community cultivate a lifelong love of nature.  

 


